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22nd June 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians,

As we approach the end of this academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you on behalf of the whole school staff for your support and cooperation throughout the year. 

It has been a great year and we have been delighted to be able once more to host our normal Summer Term events eg the new P1 meeting, Sports Day and Leavers’ assemblies where you have been able to join us. 

For those P7 pupils who are leaving us, we wish them lots of luck and success! For those P1 pupils who are joining us, we look forward to getting to know them.

We are very proud of all the pupils in our school – we have seen so many examples of creativity, imagination, sporting skills, resilience and beautiful manners to name but a few. Your children are a credit to you.
Thank you to all the staff for their commitment and dedication to making our school a safe, fun and happy place where the children feel valued and enthused. Thank you to the Board of Governors for their commitment and promotion of the ethos of our school. Thanks also to St. Mary’s Parent Support Group who have been responsible for much fundraising and enhancing the pupils’ experiences in school.

Please see below the classes for next year:

CLASSES FOR 2022-2023

P1           Miss Walsh                                                               

P2/3       Mrs. Fitzpatrick 4 days and Mr Gribben for 1 day                                                             

P4           Mrs. Farrelly                                                             

P5           Mr. Gribben for 4 days and Miss McConville for 1 day                                                           

P6/7       Mr. Donnan                                                            
The School reports will be posted in the next few days. If there is anything you wish to discuss, please contact your child’s class teacher.

The School Holiday List has been posted on the website. The new P1 class begin school on Wednesday 31st August. 

P2 P7 start back to school on Thursday 1st September 2022.
Have a lovely Summer!

Regards

Margaret McConville

Principal

